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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT  

December 18, 2020 

 

Dear NLSD Families, 

 

Happy Holidays!  Like many of you, I am ready to welcome in 2021 with great enthusiasm!  

Upon reflection, there are silver linings that we can all take away from 2020.  I know I most 

certainly will never take toilet paper, live music, large sporting events, vacations, and family 

parties for granted .  However, the best take away from 2020 has been the way our school 

community discovered the true meaning of the NLSD Theme, TOGETHER ~ we can achieve 

anything! 

 

Here are a few friendly reminders and announcements. 

 December 21-January 4:  Winter Break (no student attendance)   

 January 5-January 15:  ALL students remote    

 January 18:  Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday (no student attendance)  

 January 19:  Staff/students return to in-person learning 

 7 Day Meal Kit distribution will continue every Wednesday from 11-1 at Oakview and 

Martino.  Here is a link to the flyer. 

 Substitute positions as well as paraprofessional positions are available.  If interested, 

kindly complete the online application and send your information to Holly Bebej, 

hbebej@nlsd122.org or call (815)485-2169.  

On behalf of NLSD, we wish our families a holiday filled with hope, peace, joy, and love! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

https://www.nlsd122.org/files/district/meal_kit_pickup.pdf
http://www2.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/community/employment/

